
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS SINGALONG ATTRACTS RECORD CROWD 
 
Chellaston’s annual 
Christmas Singalong 
event in December 
proved more popular 
than ever.  Residents 
enjoyed singing a 
varied selection of 
seasonal songs 
together on the 
Community Garden 
on High Street.  
Afterwards they 
were entertained by 
Chellaston’s 

Community Choir 
and enjoyed 
Christmassy 
refreshments 
provided by the 
CRA in St. Peter’s 
Church Hall.  A big 
thank-you for 
everyone who 
helped to make the 
evening such a 
success and we look 
forward to seeing 
you all again next 
year!  
 

The CRA and the Chellaston Volunteers’ Group work all year on the upkeep of the 
garden, planters and beds as well as putting on events.  If you would like to help us 
with our work in the area, why not join “The 100 Club”?  This is a monthly lottery, 
which each month gives out prizes of up to £50.  All proceeds are used for our local 
activities and are much appreciated.  You can get in touch using our website or 
Facebook to find out more. 
 

Happy New Year from The Chellaston Residents’ Association! 
www.chellaston.org.uk        info@chellaston.org.uk 
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(Pictures: K. Sheldrake) 
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